Appendix C

Stone, Derek

From: Pat Huxtable

Sent: 13 Auqgust 2020 13:22

To: Robson, Debra

Subject: Re: Ref 20/02308 LAPREM

9 Nettlestone Road

Southsea

PO4 9QN

On Thu, 13 Aug 2020, 13:09 Robson, Debra, _> wrote:
Dear Pat

In order for your representation to be accepted as valid can I have your full postal address.
Thank you.

Debbie Robson
Licensing Office
023 9283 4607

From: Pat Huxtable
Sent: 12 August 2020 21:19
To: Robson, Debra
Subject: Fwd: Ref 20/02308 LAPREM

>

> I would like to add my name to any others who may have written objecting to this proposal.
>

>1 Who were the Councillors, two years ago, who granted planning consent for a large area of decking on
the beach?

>

> 2 Who now thinks it's a good idea to have two Take Away Beer Outlets on the pier? I've never heard
anything like it.

>

> 3 With alcohol recognised as being the root cause of so much anti social behaviour, misery and trouble,
if Portsmouth City Councillors allow these applications, it would demonstrate that they clearly have no
concern for the immediate local residents or for peoples’ health and well being.

>

> Alcohol 1s available all over the place, we do not need it on our pier, a place where many families with
young children like to go to, with the intention of having a pleasant day out.

>

>

> I strongly object to this proposal,

>

> Pat Huxtable

>

> Nettlestone Road

>

> SOUTHSEA



>
> P04 9QN
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